
What does this mean for me?
CAN I STILL USE THE LIBRARY?
•	 Patrons will still be able to come inside, as well  

as receive curbside service, during the library’s  
regular hours.

HOW DO I GET INTO THE BUILDING?
•	 The library’s main doors will be closed while 

construction is ongoing. However, there will be a 
temporary entrance/exit at the side of the building 
closest to Allegan Credit Union.

WHERE DO I PARK?
•	 Plan your visit! Parking will depend on how long you  

plan to be in the library and when you’re visiting.
•	 If you need accessible parking, are receiving curbside 

service, or are stopping in for a quick visit (ten minutes 
or less), you can park in the designated library spots at 
Allegan Credit Union.

•	 If you’re visiting after 5:00 PM or on the weekend, you  
can park anywhere in Allegan Credit Union’s parking lot.

•	 If you may be at the library for more than ten minutes, 
we ask that you park in one of the public areas downtown 
and walk to the library.

If you have any questions, give us a call at 269-561-5050!


